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White, John 

F,om: 
Sent: 13 January 2009 10:41 

To: White, John 

8u bjeet: Re: Gosport inquests 

Much appreciated John, and I would certainly like a copy of your notes please. I have also asked a 
friend (Mike Tyrer) to attend on my behalf, and the comer has agreed. 
Kincl regards, 
Charles Farthing 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: White, John <[ ...................... _�_.°~d.de___A_ ..................... J 
To:i ................................................................................................................................ Code A i 
Sent: Tue, 13 Jan 2009 8:23 
Subject: RE: Gosport inquests 

Quick further update: 

I think you may already have heard about the latest pre-inquest hearing. Its on: - 

Monday 19 January 2009 at the Guildhall in Portsmouth at 10.00 am. 

I will be attending and I will take a note. In due course I will be happy to forward a copy of the note to you. 

Best wishes 

iCodeAi 

Sent:: 11 January 2009 04:57 
To: White, John 
Subject:: Re: Gosport inquests 

Thank you for this John, although a very disappointing to say the least. 
I always thought pro bono funding was an option (at least according to the barpropono website it is), 
and therefore my expectations were rather higher than they should have been. 
The system certainly favours the wealthy, there can be no doubt about that, and justice is just a word 
of no consequence when it comes down to it. 
Best wishes, 

i Code A I 

..... Original Message ..... .._~ ........ 
From: White, John ~ Code A 
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To: Charles Farthing ~ ......................... ~~-~~-~, ......................... 
Sent: Wed, 7 Jan 2009LI7~-1"8 ....................................................... 
Subj ect: Gosport inquests 

Re Gosport inquests 

I hope your time abroad is going successfully. I enclose letter with important update. Unfortunately there 
seems little prospect of obtaining public funding and the scope of what we can offer is therefore very limited. I 
have set this out in the letter. 

Best wishes 

Code Ai 

New name, broader horizons 

As from Monday 15 September, Blake Lapthorn Tarlo Lyons has shortened its name to Blake Lapthorn. Find out more on our website at 
www.bllaw.co.utdbroaderhorizons 

Blake Lapthorn is an English law firm regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority whose rules can be accessed via www.sra.orq.uk 

This email and any attachments are confidential, legally privileged and protected by copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, dissemination 
or copying of this email is prohibited. If you have received this in error, please notify the sender by replying by email and then delete the email 
completely from your system. 

Where the content of this email is personal or otherwise unconnected with the firm’s or its clients’ business, Blake Lapthom accepts no 
responsibility or liability for such content. 

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment over which we have no control. Whilst sweeping 
all outgoing email for viruses, we do not accept liability for the presence of any computer viruses in this email or any losses caused as a result of 
viruses. 

A full list of our partners is available at all our offices. 
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